

ANMORE ELEMENTARY

September 5th, 2025

Happy Friday, Anmore Families!

I wanted to reach out as we come to the end of this busy first week of school to say well-done and thank you for all your efforts to get the back-to-school season off to an inspiring start. It is wonderful to welcome students back to school and invite our new students into the Anmore Elementary community. It is also great to have Ms. Cullum, and Ms. Gujinovic back in the building this year!

Our kindergarten students (and families!) have hit the ground running – getting to know the school, the playground, and the routines of school life. The Anmore grade 1s to 5s had an assembly, gathering in the gymnasium as community to sing some Beatles, meet our teaching and support staff, and discuss our learning intentions to begin the year.





In our grade-classrooms this week, students have been discussing ways to *Care for Ourselves, Care for Others, and Care for This Place*, as well as the value of a *Growth Mindset*.

As we move into next week, we will be finalizing classes for the coming year and delving deeper into our work to gather as a community. There will be <u>Classroom</u>

<u>Charters</u>, and the beginnings of our planning for the Anmore Open House, our contributions to the <u>Ma Murray Day</u> Time Capsule, and the <u>National Day for Truth and Reconciliation</u>.

For parents, the first meeting of our Parent Advisory Council will take place this coming Tuesday, September 9th, at 6:30pm in the school library.

In the meantime, please stay tuned to <u>our school's</u> website <u>and calendar</u> to stay up to date with the goings on to come, as well as <u>our school's Instagram page</u>, at http://www.instagram.com/AnmoreSD43. If you have any questions or concerns, always feel free to contact me in the office, or by email.

Wishing you a restful weekend and a great September,

Bryan Jackson

Principal | Anmore Elementary brjackson@sd43.bc.ca



Need to Know?

- Frequently Asked Questions
- Absence Report
- Parent Forms
- "West Coast Recess" Along with the natural beauty of our temperate rainforest climate, children will experience rain during recesses and lunch breaks at Anmore Elementary. As we look to promote healthy outdoor play in all seasons, recesses and lunch breaks will generally be enjoyed outside, unless the weather is particularly inclement (heavy rain, strong winds, extreme heat/cold, etc). Please send your child to school with appropriate clothing for the season (jackets, boots, etc, for rain, gloves and toques for snow, etc), as well as a change of clothes or gym strip (especially dry socks), so that they can get changed if they get wet.

Bell Schedule

First Bell – Students Line Up	8:55am
Classes Begin	9am
Recess	10:30am-10:45am
Lunch	12:05pm – 12:56pm
Dismissal	2:50pm





